
Application for Minor Variance and Consent – 2370 Battersea Rd 

 

I am the owner of the property located at 2358 Battersea Road.  The new severance would, 
therefore, be right beside my property.  When I purchased this property two years ago, I paid 
a premium for it based on the rules and regulations that are in place which would prevent 
such a severance of the surrounding lands. Knowing that severing the property surrounding 
my land was not allowed, I was comfortable in paying much more for this 
property.  Allowing an exception to these rules would completely invalidate what was a 
major consideration in what has been the most significant and sizable purchase decision 
of my life. 

 

Alex Tait 

2358 Battersea Road 


